MEMORANDUM

TO:
Karen Byrd, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent
DATE:
March 29, 2019
RE:
Boone County School District and Brilliant Performance Group Contract
For the board to approve this agreement between the Boone County School District and Brilliant Performance Group for a training on October 3, 2019 for Frontline Classified Staff. The cost will be approximately $1,700.00. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
